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DR. JOSEPH L. MILLER
122 SOUTH MICHIGAN AVENUE
CHICAGO

September 24, 1925

Dr. Harvey Gushing,
Peter Bent Brigham Hospital,
Boston, Mass.

My dear Dr.Cushing:

Since returning from my summer vacation, I have been
spending my spare time in reading your life of Osler. To say that I have
enjoyed it is to express it too mildlye To those of us who only
knew Osler as a great physician it is a delight to learn that he
was in addition a real nobleman. I wish every hospital interne
might read your book for its broadening influence would be of
great service to them. I am

Yours sinecerely,
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